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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

You will be aware that in the guidance for our return to school I advised that 

children should be sent to school with a full water bottle along with a drink for 

lunch as the water cooler would not be able to be used.  

Following health and safety checks I have been informed that it is now safe for 

us to resume the use of the water cooler within the school. The water cooler 

will be available for use but I would ask for your support by continuing to send 

your child to school with a full water bottle and a drink for lunch. This will help 

us to keep the number of children using the water cooler and therefore 

moving around the school building, to a minimum. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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